
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear parent/carer 

I am writing to inform you about the forthcoming mock examination series that all pupils in Year 10 
will undertake which will involve a period of revision and support and will be a time where pupils will 
experience how an actual GCSE exam series is ran. 

Pupils will have an assembly about exam conduct and expectations. The school follows the Joint 
Council for Qualification (JCQ) guidance, a copy is on the school website. 

Exams will begin June 19th and conclude June 30th. All pupils must be in school during this time and 
ensure they are punctual for the start of every examination. 

School uniform should be worn for this two-week period. 

There are some pupils who will be eligible for access arrangements. This may include additional time 
and any alterations to the end of the school day will be communicated with those pupils and their 
parents. 

Your child will get a personalised timetable, which will outline the order and times of the 
examination. 

Pupils are expected to revise for every subject and their teachers will support them with specific 
areas that will be featured in their exams. We encourage a ‘little and often’ approach to revision. 

Attached is a list of all the weekly interventions that we run. These are open to every pupil in Year 
10. Pupils who have coursework components in their subjects have the best success when they 
complete the majority of work in Year 10 as this alleviates some of the pressure in Year 11. Please 
have a discussion with your child, about their coursework and what steps they are taking to ensure 
they complete as much work to the best of their ability now. 

The mock examinations will give your child a realistic indicator of how well they are performing in 
each subject at this time and it will support their teachers to ensure they know what next steps are 
needed. 

A report will be sent at the end of the academic year. If you have any questions please contact 
inforgea@midlandat.co.uk 

For help and support with exams please see our ‘Learning and Revision’ section of our website. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further strategies please have a look at this: 
https://www.theconfidentteacher.com/2018/01/top-10-revision-strategies/ 

Pupils who need additional support have access to our mentors and school counsellor before and 
after every examination. It is important we keep good communication at this time so let us know if 
you have any concerns. https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/parents-a-z-mental-health-
guide/exam-time/ 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Dee Stanton 

Vice Principal 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

Year 10 Intervention Summer Term 3.20-4.20 

     

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Maths Intervention 

  English 

Science 

Sport Studies Top Floor Linford 
With class 

teacher 

History - L001 South 

Geography - M018 

  
Ground Floor 

Linford 

Drama 

S115 Y10 RE - M104 

H&S Care - M103 South Hall 

Art and Photography every day in S011 


